
Year Three Newsletter:  Summer 2 2021 

 

We hope you all had a lovely break and enjoyed the Spring half term holiday. We are so 

sad that this is our last half term with the children, all of whom have been a genuine 

pleasure to teach. We are determined to make the most of our last half term together. 

We have been very pleased with the children’s eagerness to further their learning at 

home. Please continue to hear your child read as much as possible and complete the 

fortnightly Learn by Heart maths targets and spellings.  

Our Learning Theme Important Dates: 

 

15th and 18th June – Pedestrian training 

5th July- Sports fortnight details to be confirmed 

19th July – visit to Chester Zoo 

 

Homework Learning Log PE Days 

Learn by Heart spelling and 

maths targets will restart and will 

be sent every 2 weeks. In 

addition, we expect children to 

be accessing Times Tables Rock 

Stars from home to support their 

learning of their times tables 

and division facts. These have 

been updated with the tables 

the children are working on.  

Learning Logs will be 

issued next week. The 

children can pursue any 

area of interest 

regarding our topic. 

These are to be returned 

to school on Friday 16th 

July. 

Tuesday – Indoor – 

gymnastics 

Wednesday – Outdoor – 

rounders  

 

Please ensure your child 

attends school on these 

days in full PE kit according 

to the school dress code. 

Curriculum 

English Maths Science 

This half term we will be 

writing a leaflet to persuade 

people to visit Skara Brae. 

We will also be reading The 

Boy with the Bronze Axe by 

Kathleen Fidler and creating 

our own play scripts inspired 

by this.  

In maths will be learning to 

tell the time to the nearest 

minute. Any support learning 

how to tell the time at home 

is greatly appreciated.  We 

will also be exploring shape, 

angles, mass and capacity. 

This term we are studying 

animals including humans. 

We will be learning about 

the what animals need to 

stay healthy and the 

function of the skeletal and 

muscular systems.    

Humanities DT Computing 

We will be comparing life in 

Iron Age Britain with The 

Shang Dynasty in China.  

We will design, make and 

evaluate a cereal energy 

bar. 

This half term we will 

continue to look at word 

processing skills.  

Other Year Three Team 

PSHE:  We will be discussing healthy and unhealthy 

relationships and how their body will, and emotions may, 

change as they approach and move through puberty. 

RE:  We will explore beliefs of Hinduism and explore the 

question ‘Would visiting the River Ganges feel special to a 

non-Hindu?’ 

Music:  The children will continue to learn the ukulele on a 

Friday with Mr Johnstone. They will learn basic chords and 

how to read basic musical notation.  

Mr D Breeze – Daley Class 

Teacher 

Mrs S Morrow - Ennis Class 

Teacher 

Mrs Bagnall, Mr Gedney – 

Teaching assistants 

Mrs Wilson – HLTA 

Email addresses:  

Mr Breeze: danbreeze@saltaire.bradford.sch.uk 

Mrs Morrow: saramorrow@saltaire.bradford.sch.uk  

 

mailto:danbreeze@saltaire.bradford.sch.uk
mailto:saramorrow@saltaire.bradford.sch.uk

